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Portion of Lake Avenue to temporarily close today for Christmas Tree installation

[Duluth, MN] A portion of Lake Avenue will be closed today to accommodate Minnesota Power installing their Christmas tree in
Minnesota Power Plaza. The closure will affect traffic going southbound on Lake Avenue from Superior Street to I-35. Drivers
are encouraged to access I-35 and Canal Park from South Fifth Avenue West. The closure will be in place from approximately
10:00 a.m. this morning, November 11, until 1:00 p.m.
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